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13th October 1994

Dear Sir,

Application for the Upgrading of Public Footpath No. 73, Audley
Rural Parish; and Public Footpath No. 39, Newcastle Town
to Bridleway Status

I refer to your letters dated 5th and 14th September 1994.

Please find enclosed a copy of a letter that has been received
by Borough Councillor Boden from Pauline J. Whalley who I
understand has made an application as mentioned above. The
actions of the landowner have now made it only possible for
pedestrians to use Public Footpath 73 where once allegedly both
walkers and horse riders shared the facility. 1In view of the
application at present being considered by the County Council I
should be obliged if you would inform me as to whether the
Borough Council will be required to take any action against the
landowner.

I wish to inform you that I have no objection to the
application and I will inform you if the Ward Councillors have
any relevant comments to make in due course.

Yours faithfully,

Director of Development Services

Enc.

e MK

All replies should be addressed to the Director of Development Services,
Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council,
Civic Offices, Merrial Street, Newcastle, Staffordshire ST5 2AG.
Telephone 0782 717717 - Fax 0782 713251 - DX 20959



